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Spring Ice Safety

The Prince Albert Fire Department would

like to remind the citizens of Prince Albert to

be careful when near water and ice.

See someone on ice? Call 911.
Stay on shore. Do not go on the ice. 

Supervise children.
Children with access to ice or water need close,

constant supervision. 

Know your neighborhood.
Speak with your children and family about ice,

water, and flood risks in your neighborhood. 

Beware of snow covered ice.
Heavy snow insulates ice and prevents it from

freezing. 

Stay away from moving water.
Moving water can quickly knock children off

their feet. River and stream banks are unstable

and prone to collapsing.

Stay off ice.
Spring ice is rotten ice. 

Spring ice is unpredictable and dangerous to

even the people with training and equipment. 


